
February 12, 2014 

 

Representative Mitch Greenlick, Chair 

House Committee on Health Care 

State Capitol 

Salem, Oregon 

 

RE:      House Bill 2523 

 

Dear Representative Greenlick: 

 

House Bill 2523, which your Committee is scheduled to hear Monday, February 16, could 

potentially impact the provision of medical care to injured workers.  Unfortunately, the Medical 

Advisory Committee to the Workers Compensation Division did not have this bill to review at 

our last meeting in January.  It has been sent to the members who have been asked to respond  

quickly with their comments.  I will let you and the bill’s sponsor know of any concerns, or lack 

thereof, that our Committee has about this bill. 

 

Thank you. 

 

Ron Bowman, M.D., Chair 

Medical Advisory Committee to the Workers Compensation Division 

 


